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SUBJECT: Cape Coral Charter School Authority - Instructional Continuity and Reopening Plan: Face 

Covering Requirement  

  

                

 

The City of Cape Coral Charter Schools submitted Instructional Continuity and Reopening Plans to the Board 

for approval on July 14th, 2020. These system wide plans included the requirement for students/staff to wear 

face coverings at all times as per CDC recommendations. The system mandated this requirement as increased 

evidence supported the value of the face covering in protecting others from respiratory droplets that could 

potentially infect others.  

Medical exceptions can exclude a student/staff member from wearing a face mask according to the CDC and 

Department of Health guidelines (see attached). These exceptions will be acknowledged by the school system 

based on a medical recommendation from the following credentialed professional: M.D., D.O., P.A. or A.P.R.N. 

Recommendations must be submitted on letterhead, and sent to the Charter School System’s RN and/or HR 

Manager.  


